## MEETING NOTICE

### DIDION MILLING, Inc.

# Invites you to attend COMMUNITY INFORMATION MEETING

## Topic Cambria Plant Expansion

Date: November 26, 2002

Time: 7 p.m.

**Location: Village of Cambria** 

**Town Hall Community Room** 

115 West Edgewater

#### The Meeting Will Include Presentation On:

Didion Milling Business Plan Cambria Expansion Project Community Impact Questions & Comments



November 18, 2002

Dear Cambria Neighbor,

We are writing to inform you of our plan to expand our business operation, and are excited about the opportunity this offers to continue to grow relationships and make contributions in the Cambria area. In 1991, when bringing our business to Cambria, our vision was to develop quality milled products, drawn from the local corn supply, and to bring these products to market. Over the years we have enjoyed success in making this vision a reality, and have appreciated the support given by the community.

In an effort to continue to grow in our ability to provide customers with high quality products, and increase the contributions made to the community, we are now planning an expansion of the Cambria Mill to add an ethanol processing facility to work in conjunction with the current milling operation. By adding an ethanol process to our current facility we will be able to purchase more corn from local farmers, increase revenue for the area economy, and also add 20 new employees to the company.

We look forward to the value and benefits this expansion will offer to current Didion associates, neighbors and area businesses, and our customers. It is with this in mind that we are planning the expansion project very thoroughly, and are being careful to address all concerns that relate to business, the community, and the environment. A portion of our planning process is dedicated to providing information for the community, and therefore we have enclosed a notice and agenda for a meeting to unveil and discuss our expansion plan. We invite you to attend this meeting as we value your insight and support.

In closing, we again express our appreciation for the community support given through the years, and look forward to a promising future of working together.

John Didion

Sincefely

Dow Didion